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Dear Sirs,

I refer to the new draft Local Plan which is at the consultation stage, this
closing on the 15th November 2021, and should advise that I must request that
the Plan be modified as soon as possible.

The reasons why this is requested are -

Insufficient notification to the public of changes in the 2019 Local Plan.
A display for a few days at the Halliwell Jones Stadium is totally inadequate.
Most people have no idea of the changes.

The proposed building on Green Belt land is not in line with the latest Government
policy statements. There have been changes in policy which the Local Plan does not
reflect.

The roads around the proposed Rush Green development land are far too narrow
and hence dangerous as it is, even before this proposal.

The Plan fails to tackle the road congestion on the motorway roundabouts from
the M6 and M56 leading to tailbacks of traffic on slip roads and excessive particulate
pollution at, for instance, the top (service area) end of Cherry Lane, Lymm where my
wife and I currently reside. We are currently in detailed discussions with the Council
and Police about controlling this traffic which has become noticeably worse during
the easing of the Covid 19 pandemic. The current Plan does nothing to help this.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Nott

mailto:bbarr@warrington.gov.uk



